COLORADO
Qil & Gas Conservation
o Commission

Department of Natural Resources

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203

April 15, 2016

PDC Energy Inc

Attn: Jeff Glossa

1775 Sherman Street - Ste 3000
Denver, CO 80203

RE: COGCC NOAV No. 401026439
PDC Energy Inc (Operator No. 69175}

Dear Mr. Glossa,

Please find the enclosed Notice of Alleged Violation (NOAV) for PDC Energy
Inc’s (PDC’s) facility in Weld County, Colorado. Instructions for PDC to respond
and complete corrective action are included in the NOAV document. If you
have procedural questions pertaining to the NOAV, please contact me at 303-
894-2100 x5172. If you have technical questions pertaining to the NOAV, please
contact Ashley Noonan at 303-894-2100 x5130.

Very truly yours,

Ktiwon  Medne

Steven Mah, NOAV Specialist
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ERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

On April 15, 2016, a true and correct copy of the NOAV and this cover letter, were
sent by Certified US Mail, return receipt requested, and electronic mail to the
following as indicated:

PDC Energy Inc

Attn: Jeff Glossa

1775 Sherman Street - Ste 3000
Denver, CO 80203
jeffrey.slossa@pdce.com

Venessa Langmacher: venessa.langmacher@pdce.com

Alexandria Gale: alexandria.gale@pdce.com
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Steven Mah




